

Sent: 07 March 2021 16:49

To: Planning <planning@oxford.gov.uk>

Subject: ERECTION OF TWO DWELLINGS IN THE GARDEN OF 122 BANBURY ROAD: 21/00269/VAR VARIATION OF 18/03113/FUL

Dear Madam

We had thought the original application was long ago settled and dealt with, but the variations sought and the issues around the application for variation are concerning for several reasons. We adopt and repeat the comments made on behalf of Linton Road Neighbourhood Association. Also the increased scale of the proposed construction and closer proximity to Belbroughton Road will surely exacerbate the unsuitability of the proposed variations.

It seems to us that this is an attempt at a fresh look at what is proposed for the site and on that basis should either be rejected or be a fresh application, not a variation of something already approved.

Yours sincerely G and H Smallman 16 Cunliffe Close

This email was Malware checked by UTM 9. http://www.sophos.com